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New Business  
Maggie Carnahan talked about the Foundation Lunch for Retirees; it was decided that the lunch will be 
later in the spring (rather than in association with Homecoming) this year.  The lunch was cancelled in 
2021 and 2022 due to COVID restrictions.  Once the Foundation makes a final decision, Maggie will 
notify Linda.  Discussion was held about the possibility of combining the lunch with a baseball game and 
allowing the retirees to use the deck for the game. 
 
Additional discussion was held regarding special events to be hosted by the retirees group. Several ideas 
were discussed, including attending a basketball game, visiting a brewery in Louisville, Owensboro, 
Mount Vernon or Evansville; Thyme in the Kitchen and Painting with a Twist. Phyllis will let us know final 
details.  The Council also inquired about holding the Annual Meeting at City View at Sterling Center 
again this year.  Phyllis will check on availability. 
 
Grant Recipients: Linda has received the list of current benefits-eligible employees for the spring 
semester.  There were 16 undergraduate names, 5 were removed as they were either not benefits-



 

 

 
 


